
 
 

Holley Park Academy Year 4 Miss Crowther 
 
  

We have had a fantastic summer term and I cannot believe the end of Year 4 is here! All the children have 
continued to work incredibly hard in all their learning and they are Year 5 ready! We are extremely proud of 

them all and wish them every success in the future. 
Take a look at some of the wonderful things we have been doing this term… 

Sports Day 

Swimming 
Year 4 have enjoyed swimming this term where 
they have all worked hard to attempt their 25m.  

       Ukelele 
Year 4 have had great fun learning various chords on the ukelele and putting them together to perform 

and sing the song county Roads. 
 

                                   
                               

Science 
In Science, we have been learning about animals, 

their life cycles, and classification keys.  

 
 

 

 


